
 

Celebration of Learning 
Thursday, February 25, 2021 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Welcome and Introductions:  5:45 PM – 6:00 PM 

Location: Webinar (​CLICK HERE!​) 
The Welcome and Introductions will provide an overview of the Celebration of 

Learning and introduce you to the Alhambra High School Administrative Team. 
 

CLASSROOM SESSIONS:  6:00PM  – 7:45 PM 
The Classroom Sessions provide an opportunity for parents to see what their child has 

been learning in each class throughout the year.  Attendees will be able to meet their 
child’s teachers and celebrate all of the successes of this school year.  Your child should 

have shared with you their​ class schedule​ with their class zoom links.  

 

Come and hear about the resources available through the counseling office 

6pm-7:45pm:   ​CLICK here 

 
*Please sign into your ​STUDENT GMAIL ACCOUNT​ to avoid district authentication* 

THIS IS NOT A PARENT CONFERENCE NIGHT. 

If you wish to talk to the teacher about your child’s grades, please schedule an appointment 

to do so at another time. 

 

 

 

 ​Questions? Please contact the AHS Office of Instruction, 626-943-6940 

https://zoom.us/j/93992183416%20Webinar%20ID:%20939%209218%203416
https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:bd2028f2-5b5e-4787-b04c-b0a42f0c5ee1
https://zoom.us/j/91421690031?pwd=allYcmFsNDlEV2lnZGRhMGI0d2VUZz09

